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News Release  

 

MCK receives Letter of Complaint against 
Chief Rhonda Kirby  

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 6, Seskehkó:wa/September 2013) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke announced today that it has received a formal Letter of Complaint 
from a community member against Chief Rhonda Kirby. 
 
The complaint is in relation to alleged conduct by Chief Kirby in the course of 
carrying out her duties as a Council Chief. 
 
The letter was received on 3 Seskehkó:wa/September. The issue will be 
addressed by Chief & Council, at which time further information will be released 
to the community.  
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke    
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca      
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